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NORTHLAND DISTRICT HEALTH BOARD 
Te Poari Hauora A Rohe O Te Tai Tokerau 

28 January 2021 

 
 

Dear  

Official Information Act Request 

You have asked for information about sterilisation of equipment. 

I would like · a detailed breakdown of any and all incidents relating to 
equipment not being properly sterilised by the District Health Boards from 
March 2020. 

There have been two incidents since March 2020. Both incidents occurred during 
the sterilisation process and occurred before that process was complete. In both 
cases the soiled items were removed from the sterilisation pathway without impacting 
the sterile status of other items being sterilised at the same time. The items did not 
come in contact with patients. 

Northland DHB supports the open disclosure of information to assist public 
understanding of how we deliver our services. This includes proactive publication of 
anonymised Official Information Act responses on our website from 10 working days 
after they have been provided to you. Personal or identifying information will be 
redacted from any response published online. If you consider there are good 
reasons why this response should not be publicly available we will consider your 
views. 

If you have any questions regarding Northland DHB's response to your information 
request please contact Liz Inch, Communications Manager, in the first instance. Liz 
can be contacted by e-mail at liz.inch@northlanddhb.org.nz or by telephone on (09) 
430 4100 ext 60518 or 021 730 543. 

Yours sincerely 

~/(}_ 
Dr Nick Chamberlain 
Chief Executive 
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